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Yours sincerely,

Thank you for contacting me about the proposal beforc the Foderal Communications
Corunission (FCC) that would expand Broadband Over Power Line (BPL) technology. I
appreciate headng from you.

I have contacted the FCC to leam morc about this prcposal. and am iooking forward to
thEir prompt response, Please be assured that I will keep your views in mind as this technology
dEbate moves forward.

Again, thank you for your conespondence. Please ke,op in touch,

John Edwards


